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SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of House Memorial 124 
 
House Memorial 124 requests an interim study for the use of ignition interlock driver’s licenses 
to identify the holder as a person who is prohibited from purchasing alcoholic beverages 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
HM 124 requests the Department of Public Safety, Taxation and Revenue Department, and the 
appropriate legislative interim committee to participate in the study.  The study will require staff 
assistance of the three agencies identified.  Minimal costs associated with the study could be 
absorbed by the agencies operating budgets. 
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
Given the statistics related to DWI, HM 124 indicates the legislature continues to look at ways to 
address the increasing numbers of DWIs and keep repeat offenders off the highways.   
 
ADMINISTRATIVE IMPLICATIONS  
 
HM 124 does not indicate a time frame as to when the study will be completed and presented.   
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